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Updated service adjustments for November 2020 
 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Thank you always for your support to HMM. 

 

In response to the COVID-19 pandemic, we have been making service adjustments to better 

align resources with the fluctuating demand in the global shipping market. You will find details 

on the November 2020 updates below. 

 

 

Asia and North Europe 

 

FP1 & FP2 will maintain weekly sailings in November. 

FE2 will maintain weekly sailings in November except in Week 45. 

FE3 will maintain weekly sailings in November except in Week 47. 

FE4 is temporarily suspended. We will continue the Extra Loader Program with sailings on Week 45 to 

48 in November. Details of FE4 extra loader will be separately advised. 

 

Asia and the Mediterranean 

 

MD1/MD2/MD3 will maintain their weekly sailings in November, except for in the following week: 

Week 45 – MD2, MD3 void  

Week 48 – MD1 void 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact HMM local office.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

HMM Company Limited 


